
Platte River Recovery Implementation Program, Proposed First Increment 

Extension, Environmental Assessment: 

Public Scoping Meetings 
 

The US Department of the Interior, Bureau of Reclamation, is preparing an environmental 

assessment for the Platte River Recovery Implementation Program, Proposed First Increment 

Extension. At this time, Reclamation is seeking input from the public during a 45-day scoping 

period, September 18 to November 2. Reclamation also invites the public to attend the 

following public scoping meetings, each of which will be from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.: 

• October 4, 2017 at Goshen County Fair Grounds, 7078 Fairgrounds Road, Torrington, 

Wyoming  

• October 5, 2017 at The Ranch Events Complex, 5280 Arena Circle, Loveland, CO 

(Located in the Larimer County Conference Center; park in Lot B)  

• October 11, 2017 at Hotel Grand, 2503 S Locust Street, Grand Island, Nebraska  

• October 12, 2017 at Platte River Recovery Implementation Program Executive Director’s 

Office, 4111 4th Avenue, Suite 6, Kearney, Nebraska  
 

For more project information, visit the project website: https://www.usbr.gov/gp/nepa/

platte_river/index.html. 

Please submit comments in writing to platteriver@usbr.gov or Bureau of Reclamation, 

Attention: Mr. Brock Merrill, P.O. Box 950, Torrington, WY 82240. 
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